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CAUTION:External email.

Hello ---
 
My name is Larry Kronquist and I am a member of the Retired Public
Employees Council of Washington (RPEC).
 
I’m writing to you to state my PRO position FOR THE LEGISLATIVE RECORD
for the Plan 1 ongoing COLA study agenda item for the September 17th

hearing of the Select Committee on Pension Policy.
 
Please communicate my PRO position for a recurring 3% COLA to Chair
Boehnke and to Vice Chair Fitzgibbon.
 
Thank you very much!
 
 
Larry Kronquist
805 Soroya Dr SW, Apt B
Olympia,  WA  98502
(360) 870-1526
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